
 

 

 

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 
 

 
April 15, 2024 

 
Insurance and Risk Management  
RFP #24-906-19 
 
THIS ADDENDUM IS BEING ISSUED TO INCORPORATE THE FOLLOWING IN THE REFERENCED 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS. 
 

1. Is HANO currently doing appraisals for all buildings? I am not aware of any recent appraisals. 
 

2. Does HANO have a Disaster Recovery program in place? Yes 

3. How long has the current broker been on the account? Since March 2007 
 

4. How is the current Broker being compensated? Commission or Fee? If Commission what is the % 
and if Fee what is the Fee? The original contract provided that the value of the contract 
is expected as a percentage of the premium. The contract extension (Change Order 
No.1- the remaining contractual tasks resulted in a $98,682.00 increase to the overall 
contract value). 

5. Is there currently a DBE/WBE on the program? If so, which firm? No.  
 
 
 
Proposals must be received by the Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) in the 
Office of Procurement and Contracts by 4:00 p.m., local time on Tuesday, March 26, 
2024.  All terms and conditions shall remain as stated in the original Request for Proposals.  All 
addenda must be acknowledged.  
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 


